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Newsletter


If you would like to include an article for publication in the Newsletter, please send your entry to the Editor at � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com� 





Little Snoring Parish Council


Little Manor, Thursford Road


Little Snoring, NR21 0JN


     Tel: 01328 822366


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Members of the public are invited to attend the Parish Council meetings. The next meetings are on Monday 13 March 2017 at 7.30 pm in the Community Room  APrish noringpc@ggoglemail.comhower for the NEwsteads ming��������������������������������������������������������������on the Playing Field.








CONVERSION TO ACADEMY STATUS WITHIN THE DIOCESE OF NORWICH EDUCATION AND ACADEMIES TRUST (DNEAT)


Little Snoring Primary School is consulting on becoming an Academy within a larger organisation set up by the Diocese of Norwich called the Diocese of Norwich Education and Academies Trust.  Governors believe that this change will enable the school to continue to improve the opportunities it provides for children and support the school in its future development. Little Snoring Primary has been working in partnership with the Unity Federation, which is part of DNEAT, since September 2016. 


The school’s name will change to Little Snoring Primary Academy, but the uniform will not change, the term dates will not change, or the school’s admissions policy.  The school will continue to be a community school even though it is joining a Church of England academy trust. The status of any school is protected and maintained during academy conversion. 


More information about Academies and about the Diocese of Norwich Education and Academies Trust (DNEAT) can be found at � HYPERLINK "http://www.dneat.org" �www.dneat.org�. If you have any questions about the proposal please email the Head teacher


� HYPERLINK "mailto:head@littlesnoring.norfolk.sch.uk" �head@littlesnoring.norfolk.sch.uk� or write to him at the school office. 


Otherwise, if you have any comments you would like to make about the school becoming an Academy, please send them to Jean Johnson, Chair of Governors by Friday 10 February 2017.  Comments should be e-mailed to � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@littlesnoring.norfolk.sch.uk" �office@littlesnoring.norfolk.sch.uk� subject ‘Mrs Johnson, consultation’ or sent in writing to the school FAO Mrs Johnson. 














Views expressed in this publication are not necessarily those of the Editor or the Parish Council.














Save money! Save time! 


join NR21 0 Oil and Fuel saver


Little Snoring Parish Council is a member of a bulk-buying scheme for oil (gas and coal are also available) on behalf of residents. The scheme is open to anyone (at no cost) over 16 living in Little Snoring with the postcode ‘NR21 0_ _’. 





To take advantage of the scheme you will need to


complete a registration form (available from the Parish Clerk: tel 822366 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" �littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com� )


return the form to NRCC / Community Action Norfolk (address on form)


call 01603 881 888 (AF Affinity) to place your order or to check prices.





The bulk-buying scheme is an initiative set up by the charity Norfolk Rural Community Council (now Community Action Norfolk) in partnership with Anglian Farmers (AF Affinity – one of the largest agricultural purchasing groups) to try and provide rural communities with cheaper fuel. While the partnership is unable to guarantee to offer the lowest price, on average the scheme has saved members around 9% on the market price, equivalent to 6 pence per litre or £120 a year based on 2,000 litres. The bulk-buying saving comes from a combination of the overall purchasing power of AF-affinity and co-ordinating orders within the local group to the 1 working day of a month and the third Monday. 
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The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk" �http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk�





Little Snoring Good Neighbours


If you would like assistance for small jobs around the home and garden, or need a lift to shops, chemist or doctors, just call Pat and Ian on 07826 608 585 to make arrangements in advance. 


The phone is manned Mon – Fri from 9am - 5pm. At other times, please leave a message and we will get back to you. 











Dear Trustees of Little Snoring Charity,


Thank you for enabling us to go to the pantomime at the Princess Theatre in Hunstanton.  We watched actors perform Jack and the Beanstalk and sing familiar songs.  We enjoyed watching when the beanstalk shot up into the sky.  Then one of the actors sang us a song and we joined in.  This is how it went:


There’s a worm at the bottom of the beanstalk


And his name is Wiggly Woo


There’s a worm at the bottom of the beanstalk


And all that he can do… is


Wiggle all day and wiggle all day


This is what the neighbours say


There’s a worm at the bottom of the beanstalk


And his name is Wiggly Woo…. Thank you!


We enjoyed the pantomime very much.


Mia Woodford (Y5) and Millie Delaney (Y6)


Little Snoring Primary School











�Little Snoring Pre-School staff and committee were busy last term fundraising to begin improving the outdoor area. We had our annual photo session, raffle, sponsored Christmas jumper wearing and a stall at the primary school Christmas Fayre. We raised £560. We are also one of the nominated charities in the local Co-op stores in Briston and Melton Constable which runs until April.  


The children had a Christmas party and a secret visitor left a sack of presents on the step. 


We have places available so please contact us on 07733144466 for details.








WOULD YOU LIKE TO MAKE A PATCHWORK BLOCK LIKE THIS?


We can give lots of help and advice


�


We will then make a quilt including your patchwork block to raffle at the Flower Festival in July.


Contact Margaret Kennedy on 822157.











St Andrew’s, Little Snoring


FLOWER FESTIVAL


�


Norfolk Life


14, 15, and 16 July: Flower Festival, Raffle, Quiz, Craft and Plant stalls


Anyone interested in helping with the organisation of the Flower Festival, doing a flower arrangement, baking cakes, stewarding or selling raffle tickets, please do contact Margaret Kennedy 01328 822157.


All the proceeds to go the St Andrew’s Church.


























To book Little Snoring Community Room for an event or regular meetings email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com� or telephone  the Clerk on 01328 822366.











The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council" ��www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council�  











News from the Parish Council





At the November meeting, the Parish Council discussed the budget and precept for 2017-18. It was noted that the proposed Budget included £1,200 for urban verge cutting in case the Parish Council decided to take this on the urban verge cutting. However the rebate from County Council was not available yet. It was agreed to accept the Local Council Tax Support Scheme Grant from North Norfolk District Council of £498. In the light of previous advice from the Internal Auditor, it was decided to make an increase of 1.2% to £8,300 to avoid a steep increase at a later date. 


In addition to approving the usual financial business, donations to charities were considered. It was agreed to make a donation of £50 to the Poppy Appeal and £25 each to Heritage House, East Anglian Air Ambulance, Tapping House Hospice and Citizens Advice Bureau.





The Parish Council was disappointed to learn that the volunteer who had been tackling the problem of the moles on the playing field was no longer willing to do this because the traps were constantly being stolen. We are very grateful to the volunteer who took on the challenge of dealing with moles free of charge. It is necessary to control the moles on the playing field as the tunnels that they make create potential hazards to all users. Now the Parish Council will have to seek a contractor to deal with the problem which will be a cost to tax payers in the village. 





The next meeting of the Parish Council is on Monday 13 March at 7.30 pm in the Community Room. Members of the public are welcome to attend. 


If you have any matters which you wish to bring to the attention of the Parish Council, please contact the Parish Clerk on 01328 822366 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" �littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�.

















